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State of West Virginia
Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

NOTICE

Due to the size of this bid, it was impractical to scan
every page for online viewing. We have made an
attempt to scan and publish all pertinent bid
information. However, it is important to note that
some pages were necessarily omitted.

If you would like to review the bid in its entirety, please
contact the buyer. Thank you.
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JERRY GOFE - AT A
A RCHITECT U R E

December 27, 2007

WYV Army National Guard

Construction and Facilities Management Office (CFMO)
1703 Coonskin Drive

Charleston, West Virginia 25311

Re:  “MILITARY UNITS OF THE WV ARMY NATIONAL GUARD
RANDOLPH COUNTY, WV”

The West Virginia Army National Guard is about to embark on an important project for
the West Virginia National Guard. The project will be both challenging and demanding.

There are other qualified firms that will submit their credentials for this contract;
however, should you choose Jerry Goff Architecture to implement the design of your
project, you will receive the following distinct advantages:

. You will have the expertise of an architect who has successfully designed and
administered complex PROJECTS for the West Virginia Army National Guard.

e Your project will be much more than “just another project” as some firms may
approach this project. As a project of the WV Army National Guard, we view this as a very
important project and WE WILL MAKE THIS A PRIORITY PROJECT in our office.

d You will benefit from our EXPERIENCE and KNOWLEDGE gained in the design
of major projects similar to the Randolph County, WYV project.

We thank you for the opportunity to submit our expression of interest for your project
and look forward to further discussions on this very important project. If you have any
questions about our proposal, please call me at (304) 722-3379.

—

Jerry Goff, AIA
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